
St Mary’s Catholic First School Newsletter 

Friday 13th December 

 
Dear parents 

Thank you for supporting all of our children in their nativity plays. It was lovely to see so many families attend. 
The children were a delight to watch and displayed a high level of acting, singing and speaking. We are very proud 
of them as I am sure you are. As we move towards our Christmas celebrations next week we wish you a festive 
family weekend. 

 
Iceni  
We have a lovely afternoon at The United Church, learning about the birth of Jesus.  

 

 
 
Christmas Shop 
A Really Big Thank you to the PTFA and all their hard work, Kids zone was transformed into a magical 
grotto, the children really enjoyed picking presents for their family and friends.   
 

 



 
Violin Concert 
We were treated to a wonderful concert on Monday by our brilliant Year three Violinist, Well done Callie, 
Poppy.S, and Poppy.R .  Thank you to Mrs Wolfe for organising.  
 
 

 
 

 

CHRISTMAS NATIVITY 
PHOTOGRAPHS 

 
 

 



 

“Exciting, 
Fun…I liked the 

Dance at the 
end”-Archie. B 

ICENI 

“I Liked 
Singing the 

songs”-August   

Maiden Castle  

“Excited to 
perform in 

front of 
people”-Eleri  

Anning  

“I loved the 
feeling of 
being on 

stage” –Esme 

ICENI  



 

 

Upcoming Events 

Year Group Event Date 

Iceni  Dance Performance –Thomas Hardye School 

Tickets can be purchased online.  

Tuesday 17th December  

Whole School Christmas Meal Wednesday 18th December 

Whole School School closes for Christmas Holidays Friday 20th December 

Christmas Holiday 

Whole School Return to school Tuesday 7th January  

 

Have a good weekend. P.Fearn 


